City of Fort Lauderdale e Procurement Services Division
100 N. Andrews Avenue, 619 » Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301
954-828-5933 Fax 954-828-5576 '
www.fortlauderdale.gov

Decembeﬁrw1—6, 2021

Lanzo Trenchless Technologies, Inc-South
Attention: James Tilli

125 SE 5% Court

Deerfield Beach, FL 33441

Email: JamesT@lanzo.org

RE: Contract Extension: RFQ No. 466-11799-4
Wastewater Conveyance System Long-Term Rehabilitation Program

Dear Mr. Tilli,

The above contract will expire on January 17, 2022. More time is needed to
complete the bidding process. The “City of Fort Lauderdale Procurement
Ordinance” Sec. 2-178. —Organization. (c), (13) states:

“...The Chief Procurement Officer shall have the authority to extend an existing
contract for the necessary time period with prorated dollar authorization,
provided such extension in no event shall exceed two hundred seventy (270)
days following the expiration of the contract.”

Accordingly, the Chief Procurement Officer is extending this contract on a month-
to-month basis for up to two hundred-seventy (270) days effective January 18,
2022. The new expiration date will be October 14, 2022.

If you have any questions, please contact Mary Kay Kleinpeter, Procurement
Administrator at (954) 828-5189.

Sincerely,

/i Digitally signed by Glenn
G | enn ‘ Marcos
Marcos ‘r/,«‘, ,[)0?3502021.12.28 08:20:03

Glenn Marcos, CPPO, CPPB, FCPM, FCPA . .
Chief Procurement Officer/Assistant Flnance Director-
Procurement and Contracts

Approved by Chief Procurement Officer, Glenn Marcos s
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